Joel Herbert

From: Steph Bultitude <bultitudesteph@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, 8 September 2018 1:38 PM

To: Joel Herbert

Subject: FURTHER OBJECTION TO DEVELOPMENT PROPOSALS MP_07 0166 MOD 8
Attachments: Futher_submission_to_NSW_Planning_Mod_8 (1).docx

Dear Mr Herbert,

Please see the attached letter of objection to development proposals MP_07 0166 Mod 8.
Thank you for taking the time to consider this objection.

Kind regards,

Stephanie Bultitude



